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THIS WEEK’S

ACHIEVEMENTS

Let it Snow!
Huge thanks go to the 

staff who worked 
together to clear both 

school settings on 
Monday to ensure the 

school was safe for 
staff and pupils on 

Tuesday. 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We return to school on Wednesday 4th January. 


MERRY

Christmas


from

BENGEWORTH 
CE ACADEMY

Christmas Concerts
Year 1 brought lots of festive cheer to their families during 

their Christmas Concerts yesterday. The children sang a 
selection of Christmas carols, shared wonderfully festive 

poems and confidently signed 'We Wish You a Merry 
Christmas', before selling their Christmas craft bags. Thank 

you to everyone for their support.

PANTOMIME VISIT

A Fond Farewell to Mrs Johns
This week we said thank 
you and goodbye to Mrs 
Johns who has worked at 
Bengeworth for 27 years 

with our youngest children. 
Throughout her time here 

she has had a lasting 
impact on hundreds of 

children, as well as 
supporting many staff who 
have had the pleasure of 

working alongside her. We 
wish her well in her 

retirement; she will be 
greatly missed. 

Farewell Mrs Edkins
Today we said farewell to 
Mrs Edkins who has held 

several roles in our 
school since starting 

with us in 2019, we wish 
her the very best in her 

future adventures.


On Tuesday the whole school 
enjoyed this years pantomime 
‘Dick Whittington and His Cat 
Tweedy’. The children had a 
fantastic time cheering and 
booing. The highlight of the 

show was, as ever, Tweedy the 
Cat, complete with his pet 

iron, Keef, who was up to his 
usual antics prompting much 
laughter from children and 

adults alike. 

Huge congratulations to the children who received a 
Values Champion medal in St Peter’s Church today. These 
children were nominated by their classmates for showing 

our school Christian values of Respect, Perseverance, 
Friendship, Responsibility, Trust and Forgiveness. 


The whole school and the parents of the winners all came 
together to celebrate this fantastic achievement.  


A big well done to all our super Values Champions!

House Cup 

Winners

Congratulations to 
Aldridge who are the 
winners of the house 
cup this half term. 

Values Champions



                                                   

Christmas Lunch

The children and staff enjoyed their Christmas 
lunch on Wednesday, Turkey with all the 

trimmings , Christmas music and crackers . Over 
500 lunches were served. A big thank you to 
everyone who helped to make it run smoothly. 

Merry Christmas from

 
The Hungry Owls Catering Team

Party Day!
The children all had a fantastic Party Day 

yesterday in school, during which they were 
wowed by Magic Russ and his astonishing 
tricks, before tucking into a delicious party 
lunch. The afternoon was then topped off  

with party games and a movie. Thank you to all 
parents for their contributions to the party 

food.

Congratulations to Badham who won the inter-house Kurling 
competition as part of our inclusive sports week recently. 

The results were very close and the scores impressive from 
all year groups with lots of perseverance and team spirit 

seen throughout. Well done everyone.


Badham - 144 points

Capaldi - 130 points

Aldridge - 128 points

Fowler - 126 points

KURLING COMPETIT ION RESULTS

There were a fantastic array of Christmas jumpers on display on 
Wednesday at both settings which really got everyone into the 

Christmas spirit.

Christmas Jumper Day


